
2nd	SSEA	Conference	

	

On	12th	April	2018,	representatives	from	ESA	and	ELGRA	presented	the	outline	of	the	highly	
successful	ESA-ELGRA	Gravity	Related	Research	Summer	School	at	the	2nd	edition	of	the	Symposium	
on	Space	Educational	Activities	hosted	in	Budapest,	Hungary.	

During	the	talk	an	overview	of	the	summer	school,	including	its	background,	aims	and	core	learning	
material	were	presented,	alongside	demographics	of	previous	attendees	of	the	first	two	editions	of	
the	school.		

		

ESA	&	ELGRA	released	an	announcement	for	the	call	
of	the	3rd	edition	of	the	summer	school,	at	the	
conference	where	we	look	forward	to	welcoming	
the	next	group	of	university	students	in	June	2018	
and	hope	to	see	some	of	the	attendees	from	this	
symposium.	

	

	

	

The	talk	generated	a	lot	of	interest	and	
questions	and	went	on	to	win	an	award	of	the	
best	paper	from	the	organising	committee.	

	

	

	

	

	

One	of	the	main	take	home	highlights	from	
the	symposium	was	seeing	so	many	students	
including	SELGRA	members	presenting	
excellently	to	their	peers	at	the	symposium	
and	the	chance	to	see	our	great	colleagues	
at	ESA	Education	Office	again.		

	


